
SIS/CIR/2023-24/012 23rd Sept, 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Swarnim International School!

We are extremely pleased to inform you that like every year this year too we are
actively participating in DAAN UTSAV. It is also known as joy of giving week and is
celebrated every year from 2nd to 8th October.  It is India's one of the biggest
festivals of giving. Between 2008 Nov to 2009 Nov, several individuals and NGO
leaders got together and decided to launch this giving week also known as DAAN
UTSAV. This is highly beneficial for the society as many people who are in need of it
can use such clothes and feel immensely blessed. Act of giving is always an act of
kindness.
                  
In this context, I would request all the parents to kindly donate unused old clothes
which are in good, clean and wearable condition. This would help many
people who are extremely in need of it. Request you to kindly send such old
clothes through your children so that they can handover to their class teachers by
next Tuesday (26th Sept, 2023). This activity of giving would inculcate kind and
affectionate behavior among the children.

With warm regards,

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


